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 Ordinance for up to $100,000 will allow for vehicle replacement for SB&H’s aging fleet 

 Ordinance 254-19 was approved for a contract with Enterprise Fleet Management for 

vehicle and equipment replacement for the city’s fleet; this Ordinance will utilize that 

contract to lease pick-up trucks for the Division 

 SB&H currently does not have enough small vehicles to tow hotbox trailers (for 

potholes) and crews have been required to utilize larger dump trucks; we then sacrifice in 

other areas/operations where the larger dump trucks are needed  

 $100,000 would allow SB&H to lease up to twelve (12) pick-up trucks that would be 

utilized for pothole repair operations 

 Small pick-up trucks will save on fuel and maintenance 

 Small pick-up trucks can be driven by non-CDL employees 

 


